
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
23 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 3 Dance Festival 
 
Your child is taking part in a Dance Festival on the afternoon of Wednesday 31 January. 
The festival will take place at Ashington Leisure Centre during normal school time.  The 
children will walk to Ashington Leisure centre, leaving school at 12.30pm and returning in 
time for the end of the school day.  They will need to come to school in their sports kit and 
bring a drink of water.  Please also make sure your child has a waterproof coat.   
 
You are not required to fill in an SV5 for this visit as these have already been completed, 
but let us know if there have been any changes since you last completed one. 
 
Please ensure that any medication required by your child, if not already in school, is 
handed into the school office. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Nicholson 

Mr A Nicholson 
Visit Leader 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL, UPPER SITE, BY FRIDAY 26 JANUARY 
 
Year 3 Dance Festival 
 
Name of Child _____________________________________________ Class __________ 
 

I acknowledge that my child will be participating in the dance Festival on Wednesday 31 
January and is required to come to school in their sports kit and bring a drink. 
 
Signed ______________________ Name __________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


